
From: barrton
To: barrton
Subject: Barrton Restoration Project Schedule Update for A & H Stacks
Date: Wednesday, June 26, 2024 10:23:19 AM
Attachments: Drop Layout.pdf

Hello Fellow Owners,

The Structural Restoration Project has updated its schedule as follows:

Drop 17 (southern end of the west wall of the A stack) work is anticipated to begin end
of this week
Drop 29 (southern end of the west wall of the H stack) work is anticipated to begin next
week 

The substantial change in the timing of drop 29 has been made in order to integrate repairs
which have already been made on drop 28, the south side of the H stack, thereby completing
the southwest corner of the H stack.  

Please note that the Task Force will continue to refer to "drops" in all communications.  We
would appreciate if each owner would familiarize themselves with the attached Drop Map, and
identify those drops which impact your specific unit.

Thank you for your continued patience and support.
The Structural Integrity Task Force

*This notification has been emailed blind copy to all owners, posted on site at
The Barrton, and uploaded to The Barrton website.

Sheri Barsoum, LCAM
Association Manager
The Barrton Apartments
555 SE 6th Avenue
Delray Beach, Florida 33483
561 278 8555 Office
561 278 8303 Fax
barrton@jmdproperties.com
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